
VOTE ON THE 2023 SOLAR PROJECT 
 

Voting on the 2023 Solar Project was conducted during a 48 hour period that ended on April 25, 
2023 at noon.  Email ballots were sent to members asking whether they would authorize use of 
the Building Reserve Fund for the Solar Project.   
 
Of 333 eligible members, 177 (53%) cast ballots with 100% authorizing the use of the Building 
Reserve Fund for the 2023 Solar Project. 
 
On April 26, 2023, the Board of Trustees sent an email to all members informing them of the 
results of the vote. 


